
IN CASE OF EMERGENCY

Cryopen  
Af te rcare

I F  YOU HAVE ANY CONCERNS FOLLOWING TH IS

TREATMENT  PLEASE CONTACT US.
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Your Aftercare 

Advice

Cryopen Aftercare

Cryopen Therapy is relatively low-risk, the side
effects and complications are usually minimal.
 
Some side effects may occur as a result of the
treatment these include:
 
- Pigment changes; Both hypo pigmentation (lightening
of the skin) and hyper pigmentation (darkening of the
skin). Both generally last a few months but can last
longer.
 
- Nerve damage; Though rare, damage to the nerves is
possible particularly in areas where they lie closer to
the surface of the skin such as fingers, the wrist and
the area behind the ear. Reports suggest this will
disappear within several months.
 
- A blister may appear in the treated area but will
usually only last a few hours.
 
- Shards of frozen ice; The innovation of CryoPen is the
direct application of nitrous oxide under high pressure
(55 bar). This high pressure jet may cause minor shards
of frozen ice in the air blown away in a circle of
approximately 30cm. They will thaw the moment they
eventually touch healthy skin.
 
- Treatments on sites with coarse terminal hair:- Hair
follicles are easily damaged by cryosurgery and
permanent alopecia is not uncommon.
 
GENERALLY, just leave treated area clean and dry.
Notify your practitioner if any negative side effects
occur. TAGS and Fibromas will generally drop off after
a week or so and sunspots should peel away. 
 
DO NOT PICK OR PULL.



Other  T reatments  I nc lude

Anti-Wrinkle Injections 

Dermal Fillers 

Lip Augmentation/Correction 

Mesotherapy 

Cryotherapy 

Picosure Laser Tattoo Removal 

Laser Skin Resurfacing/Acne/Scarring 

Chemical Peels 

Pellevé RF Skin Tightning 

Aqualyx Fat Dissolving Injections 

PRP ( Platelet Rich Plasma ) Therapy 

Vampire Facelifts 

PDO Thread Lifting 

Plasma BT Surgical 

Plasma Shower 

Dermaplaning 

Silhouette Soft Facial Lifting 

Removal of Warts, Skin Tags, Milia and other skin traumas 

Microdermabrasion 

 

And much much more....
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